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Newsletter – September 2021 
 

Luddenden Conservation Society is recruiting! 
 

We’ll be at Luddenden Mayor Making on Saturday 11th September.  

The society has some funding available for possible new projects 

around the village, such as 

• Natural environment 

• Flood prevention 

• Energy generation 

• Village amenities 

• Local history 

• Planning 

 

We need local people who wish to lead or be involved. 

Come along to meet us and to put your point of view as to  

how we can further improve the environment of Luddenden. 

 

We’ll also be holding an open meeting, including a short Annual 

General Meeting, at 7pm on Monday 27th September, in the Upper 

Room of St Mary’s Church. Following the AGM there will be plenty of 

opportunity to help us prioritise future work and new initiatives.  

Do come along   
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